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November 14, 2023

Infiltrator Water Technolo§ies_, Inc. o
Attn.: Richard Bachelder, Senior Regulatory Specialist
P. O. Box 768

Old Saybrook, CT 06475

Subject: Product Registration, Infiltrator Quick5 Standard and Quick5 Equalizer 36 Leaching
Chambers

Dear Mr. Bachelder:

The Division of Environmental Health has completed a review of a registration agplication for
the subject products. This information was submitted 1S:_ursuant to Section 7HH of the 2023
Maine State Plumbing Code, Subsurface Wastewater isposal Rules (Rules), for use of the
products in Maine.

The Quick$5 Standard and Quick$ Equalizer leaching chambers consist of plastic leachin
chambers which are dimensionally similar to the Quick4 Standard and Quick4 Equalizer 36
plastic leaching chamber7s respectively, with the exception that thf(:iy are five feet in length rather
than four feet in length. According to the information you provided, the Quick5 Standard is
rated by the manufacturer at 5.8 and 7 square feet per linear foot in cluster and trench
configurations respectively, and the Quick5 Equalizer 36 chamber is rated by the manufacturer at
3.7 and 5.2 square foot peer linear foot respectively in cluster and trench configurations.

On the basis of the information submitted, the Division has determined that the %uicks Standard
and (%UICKS Equalizer 36 are acceptable for use in the State of Maine, provided that they are
installed, operated, and maintained in conformance with the manufacturer’s directions.

Because installation and owner maintenance have a significant effect on the working order of
onsite sewage disposal systems, including their components, the Division makes no )
representation or guaraniee as to the efficiency and/or gperation of these Quick5 model leaching
chambers. Further, registration of this product for use in the State of Maine does not r%present
Division preference or recommendation for this product over similar or competing products.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (207) 287-5695.

Sincerely,

Usgandin Faghe

Alexander Pugh

Sr. Environmental Hydrogeologist

Division of Environmental and Community Health
Subsurface Wastewater Unit

e-mail alex.l.pugh@maine.gov
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